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Awards 

Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Abbey, James, Kyla, Ellen, Devlin and Lawson. 

 
The Decision has been made! 
The options alternative shirt pictured below. On Friday 
it was decided to change our sports shirt but stick with 
the red shorts and track suit pants. 
There will be a change over time and parents are not 
obliged to buy new shirts until students old shirts need 
to be replaced. 
The new shirts are $21 each. This is slightly cheaper 
than the old shirts. 
We ask that parents also buy track pants at $10.00 and 
sports shorts at $10 through the P&C so that all 
students are wearing the same style and colour. 
 

 
 

Tennis 
We held our second tennis lesson on Friday. The 
students enjoy these lessons and not only learn to play 
tennis but improve on their hand eye coordination 
which assists them in playing other sports as well. 
Thank you to those who have sent in $5 per student to 
assist in covering the cost of tennis lessons. 
 
Lawson playing OSSA Rugby Union 
Last Monday Lawson played with the Orange Small 
Schools rugby union team. They defeated Parkes Public 
but were beaten by Orange Public who will now move 
onto the next round of the state knockout. 
  
Bradley District Cross Country 
Congratulations to Bradley who came 8th in the Orange 
District cross country at Molong last Friday. This is a 
great effort considering he was competing against 
students from all of the public schools in and around 
Orange. 
 

P&C News 
Next meeting P&C Meeting:    3rd June. 
At the next P&C meeting we will be looking at the 
departments regulations regarding food and canteens 
and discussing any changes that might need to be made 
to canteen etc. 
 
Assembly this Thursday 
Please come along to our assembly to help the students 
celebrate their great achievements at 2:45 pm in the 
BER. The primary class will be presenting their work this 
week. 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Lachlan Baker on 
completing the 
Premiers Reading Challenge!! 

 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2, 2015 
Spring into School: Tomorrow Tues 26  
School banking: Any Mon, Tues or Thurs 
Next P&C Meeting: Wed 3rd June 
Tennis: This Friday 
Assembly: This Thursday 28th May 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

     Canteen: Kath  this Friday 29 May     
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FREE Working with Children Check Information 
sessions for sporting clubs in the Central West. 

Office of Children’s Guardian and Sport and Recreation are running 
FREE 2hr information sessions about the NEW Working with 
Children Check system and the implications for sporting clubs in the 
Central West.  
Information sessions details: 
 
TOWN TIME DATE WHERE 
Orange 2pm – 4pm Mon 1st 

June 
Sport and Recreation 
Office, 76 McNamara St 

Orange  6.30pm – 
8.30pm     

Mon 1st 
June 

Sport and Recreation 
Office, 76 McNamara St 

Go online for more information or register online at:  
www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/news--training-and-events/child-safe-
sports/events  

Also see more info on the school info board in the foyer 

School Spec - Wednesday 27th May 
Mini Concert 
ORC Auditorium 
6pm - 7pm 
Gold Coin Donation, please 
Please register and pay at the ORC Admin

http://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/news--training-and-events/child-safe-sports/events
http://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/news--training-and-events/child-safe-sports/events

